

Smoke Signal

CHATSWORTH HISTORICAL SOCIETY 10385 Shadow Oak Drive, Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818)-882-5614 www.historicalsocieties.net



Co-Presidents: Andre & Linda van der Valk

OCTOBER, 2006

Editor: Keith Watts

CO-PRESIDENTS' MESSAGE

We are going to press as we are getting ready and preparing for Pioneer Day. Therefore, this issue is an abbreviated Smoke Signal to bring you the information for the next (October 17th) program and a few important dates

Linda and Andre

PROGRAM UPDATE

Just a reminder about our October general meeting which is Tuesday, October 17th, 7:00 p.m. at the Homestead Acre. Our program will present Georgiana Sanchez, Chumash Poet and Story Teller. I hope we have a nice turnout because it will be a very interesting and informative program. Hope to see you on the 17th.

I can't give you a report on our Pioneer Day as the Smoke Signal went to press before the event. The November issue will have all the details about it.

> Chatsworth Historical Society Board of Directors 2005-2007

Co-PresidentsLir	nda & Andre van der Valk 882-3661
Programs, Ways & Means	Bea Berman 341-5449
Membership	
Treasurer	Lillian Schepler 341-2697
	Elaine Campbell 341-4954
	Keith Watts 341-4489
The state of the s	Virginia Watson 341-3053
Cottage Curator	Betty Summers 341-2714
Garden Director	Jim & Betty Summers 341-2714
Director-at-Large	Ruth Grant 882-3992
Permanent Member	Lila Schepler 341-3447

Right now I want to give a few thanks to some of our gracious donors: Buck from the Munch Box is sponsoring our first place trophy as well as the \$50.00 first prize. Ralphs' Market gave us a \$25.00 certificate to buy some supplies, Trader Joe's donated 10 cases of water and Magic World donated balloons and a helium tank. We really do appreciate their community spirit.

Bea Berman, Chairman

SOME DATES TO SAVE

Oct. 18th Chatsworth Neighborhood Council Elections at Lawrence Middle School, noon to 8:00 p.m. Please come out and vote. When you see my name on the ballot I would appreciate your vote.

....Linda

Oct. 21 11:00 a.m. The Munch Box will be celebrating it's 50th anniversary. The sodas will be 25 cents that day. Councilman Greig Smith will be there to unveil the plaque designating The Munch Box as Historical Cultural Landmark #750. Please join us.

Oct. 21 Our Lillian Schepler will be turning 90 years old. Happy Birthday Lillian!

Looking ahead: our Christmas Party at the van der Valk's will be Dec. 19th. Be sure to save the date!